
 

 

 
           Notice to Competitors 
                  Sunday 23 November 
                   T&O Racing 2024-25 
 

On Sunday 23 November only, the race committee intends to use VHF 
channel 73 for communications with competitors.  
 
Future T&O races will revert to VHF channel 69. 
 
Rationale:  
 
Several other events are occurring on this day that utilize VHF channel 
69. The channel change will reduce congestion impacting 
communications with both the T&O competitors and the events 
running simultaneously. 
 
Andy Warner  
Sailing Manager 
23/11/24 
1030hrs 
 
 

 


